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   From: Gov. Tom Rutledge

                                District 27E2 Lions

My Fellow Lions;

I wish to invite all of you to join myself and your fellow Lions at the 2017 District 27E2 Convention at the Lismore Hotel in down town Eau Claire on March 17 and 18. There will be great entertainment as well as education and information about Lions at the District, State, National and International level. Friday night will again be full of fun and entertainment with music, raffles and great camaraderie between Lions from around the state and nation. Friday night is designed to get to know your fellow Lions and to have a great time enjoying the evening. 

We will again have great seminars on Saturday, and both Friday and Saturday will have raffles and educational opportunities for both Lions and their guests. Our conventions are designed to give Lions opportunities to both learn about what is going on in the world of Lions and to celebrate the past year and the accomplishments of Lions on the local level and around the world. Please join my cabinet and your fellow Lions at this year’s convention. 

If you have come in the past you know what great fun it is, if you have never been to a convention then now is the chance to see how great Lions truly are and to have a great time doing so.

                                  Lion Tom Rutledge

                                  District 27E2 Governor  



   


